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Dear Sturgis Families,

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this most challenging year.  As we head into the
final months of school, I am very pleased to announce our goal of returning to full-time in-person
learning on Monday, May 3rd.  Beginning on that date (pending local COVID conditions), students who
have chosen in-person learning for the fourth quarter will attend in-person five days a week. Those who
have chosen remote will remain remote and will access classes via Google Meet and Google Classroom.
Please note that consistent with the new CDC guidelines, we will shift from 6-foot student distancing to
3-foot student distancing at that time.

In the coming weeks, we will be sharing our revised schedule and operating procedures with you. Aside
from the shift from 6 feet to 3 feet distance between desks, all other previous covid-19 mitigation
measures will remain in place.

Thank you for your flexibility and commitment this past year as we have navigated the pandemic.
Today’s announcement fills me with optimism for the brighter days ahead.

Sincerely,

Paul Marble
Executive Director
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